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Do not be conformed to this world, but be transformed by the renewal of your
mind, that by testing you may discern what is the will of God, 

what is good and acceptable and perfect. 
Romans 12:2



In our fast-paced world, there are two kinds of situations we encounter:

situations with known solutions that require the application of existing knowledge and
experiences, and,

situations with unknown solutions that require the application of innovation, experimentation, and
adaptation. 

COVID-19 is a situation we have never experienced in our lives. Our world has had to tackle
various losses, including losing loved ones, routines, jobs, and security. Simpson has been
impacted by COVID-19 as well. Collectively we have grieved the loss of loved ones and
traditions of the church. With the continued uncertainties of the pandemic, it is reasonable to
assume there are no known solutions to address the aftermath of the stark changes in our lives.
   
When we face changing conditions or never-before-seen challenges, the only way to survive is
to adapt. “Adaptive leadership” is marshaling people to tackle problems with unknown solutions
and thrive while doing so. To thrive, the church must remain confident in its vision, To Form a
Spiritual and Cultural Space for All, learn, and change.  
 
Adaptive leadership requires the recognition of more losses, including adapting some old ways
and traditions to allow the emergence of new approaches. During this time of adaptation, we
must recognize the resistance to change and prepare our Spirits to be open to experimentation,
iteration, failure, disorientation, and conflict. 

Scripture reminds us to have the courage to adapt to ways that are different from cultural norms.
When we trust in the Lord, we will be transformed. May you have the courage to be
transformed!

Grace and Peace, Pastor Leah
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Church Picnic and Worship

Helping Youth Go to Asian Camp

Nako will be attending the 2022 Asian Camp in
California. 



Would you be willing to help financially?



 If so, please mark "Asian Camp" on the memo line. 

Honoring the Nichigo Congregation



The Nichigo Congregation has contributed to the long history of Simpson United
Methodist Church. This year, the Nichigo Congregation has merged with the English-
speaking portion of the church.   We will also be raising money to purchase a bench
honoring the contribution of the Nichigo Congregation to the life of the congregation. The
bench will be the center point of Simpson's Meditation Garden. 

If you want to contribute funds for the bench, please designate Nichigo Bench on the
memo line or comment field.               

Thank you to all those who helped organize the picnic!
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In light of current events, Simpson UMC sought a forum to examine the historical and
contemporary aspects of Anti-Asian sentiment, aggression, and microaggressions.

 
In this Zoom event on Wednesday, August 3, from 7:00–8:30 pm, we will seek to

provide individuals of multiple generations an opportunity to find commonality and
comparison in the voicing of their lived experiences.

 
This short, 90-minute event is not meant to be a comprehensive or definitive look at the
topics. Rather, we hope it is the beginning of many more conversations after joining in
on this dialog with three families, and three generations; with experiences spanning

over nine decades and origin-points in Japan, California, Washington, Hawaii, and
Colorado. Zoom participants will have a chance to react in the Chat and post questions

to the intergenerational panel.
 

Register in advance for this meeting:



Meeting Registration - Zoom



From runaway picture-brides, to FBI seizures, to confrontations in the classroom and the
community—hear stories of three families, three generations, spanning nine decades;

with origin-points in Japan, California, Washington, Hawaii, and Colorado. You will have
a chance to react in the Chat and post questions to the intergenerational panel.

 
Questions? Please contact Terry Hall at terry.hall@cuanschutz.edu




https://mtnskyumc-org.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0pf-GgpzwrGtJXTM1Vc5Cij-GhDoPeiBxW


Simpson is participating in a study called, "Exploring the Pandemic Impact on Congregations.”
This study explores the effect of the Covid-19 pandemic on thousands of Christian churches in
the United States. It includes in-depth studies of churches like Simpson to explore how
congregational members and their pastors engaged with the challenges and opportunities
presented by the Covid-19 pandemic and how they continue to adapt and change.  

This survey asks questions about your congregations’ patterns of attendance, budget and
giving for the previous two years, religious education patterns, partners in ministry, and
programs/ministries, and response to the pandemic, among other topics. It will take
approximately 20-25 minutes to complete. Your participation in the research is voluntary.
There is no penalty if you choose to not join research study. You are free to skip any question
that you might not feel comfortable answering or may stop your participation at any time.   

Your responses are anonymous and confidential. No one will be able to identify you or your
answers, and no one will know whether or not you participated in the study. This research is
no more than minimal risk. The level of risk is expected to be about the same as risks of daily
life. This study will offer no direct benefit to you.Your church will get a copy of the overall
findings. Likewise, sharing your experiences and thoughts will help us to better understand
congregational life and the effect of the COVID-19 pandemic. We would love to hear your
thoughts and experiences during this trying time for America and its churches.  

We are asking you to participate in the study. Please access the study at the following link:

Qualtrics Survey | Qualtrics Experience Management

Thank you for your help!
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COVID Study

https://covidreligionstudy.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3V0vPG5dH1HS486


Thank you to all who have helped with the Breakfast Casseroles for the Rising Church’s Mission
Arvada, located in downtown Arvada. We have taken 4 recipes of a casserole every second
Monday of the month since April of this year. This is part of mission work instigated by the ONE
Team and financially paid for with your donations through the grocery purchase program.

Before August 3, 2022, please look for an invitation to join a Zoom presentation of
“Transformation of our Suitcases,” which will include interviews with Simpson families on
experiencing racial profiling, etc. Our team received a grant from the University of Colorado to
present this type of information on how racial injustice has affected families of color.

Pickleball – our pickleball court has yet to be marked on the Fellowship Hall floor. It’s been
delayed due to lack of time to do the work. Thanks to Jacqueline Cornish, we will have the
court marked on a clean and shiny floor. When the court marking is done, we will let you know.
There are a few rules to follow that will be posted on the Fellowship Hall walls and we will
have time slots when the court is available. Sorry about the delay.

2022 Mission Contribution: ONE challenged our congregation to match our $500 donation to
UMCOR. We received $555 towards the challenge and we sent $1,055 to UMCOR back in May
of this year. Thanks to those who are enrolled in the grocery rebate program – our annual
donation to missions comes from the rebate program.

Thank you all for your support of the ONE Team!!

Simpson United Methodist Church
Ohagi/Botomochi Workshop

August 27, 2022, 10 a.m. – 12 noon
Registration Form



Name: _____________________________________________________
Telephone Number:____________________________________________
$15 Payment enclosed?_____________________



Please return your completed registration form along with your check payable to Simpson
United Methodist Church as soon as possible (the first 20 registrations will be accepted)
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ONE Team Update
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Open Position - Japanese Language Instructor



Thank You Very Much



Community Events
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